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 Michelle Cullum As a fellow resident of Allcroft road I fully support this application. 

With the planned huge development of West Kentish Town estate the council should be allowing 

those of us who live on the road the ability to be able to improve our homes and give us the 

much needed space we need, especially for those of us with growing families so we can 

continue to work and live in the area. 

With the permission of the loft extensions in neighbouring street of Coity Road I believe that this 

should also be applied to Allcroft road. Looking at nearby similar properties in Queens crescent 

this has been allowed - yet Allcroft Road applications are regularly rejected which is entirely 

unfair especially with the planned developments of West Kentish Town estate those of us on the 

road will be affected by.

It is time to enable the residents of Allcroft road the ability to improve our homes as nearby 

properties have been given permission to.

Allcroft Road
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